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July 30, 1941 

Mr. C. W. Gray, 
Assi»tant to the Secretary, 
Department of State, 
Washington, D»0# 

.•< Dear Mr. Gray: 
I J 

X am enclosing a short note which 1]received 

regarding the s i t ua t i on in Spain^-^da^eit^dtyx 17th» 

May I again ask you/feo sendythe endowed 

dupl icate of t h i s documents, to Aiabajf|rador Messersmith? 
Thanking you$ j &m#\\ / f 

lcer̂ KLy yours# 

DNHxMG 

t$&surest 

D. M. Heineman. 


